
SB 6042 - DIGEST

Requires the department of health, within available
funds, to provide a toll-free phone number to be listed in the
government section of all phone books distributed to the
public at large for use by state residents to report a concern
about a particular food product that appears contaminated,
suspicious, or tampered with.


